
 
 

 

 

ref: 21006 

29 November 2021 

Proposed Porirua District Plan Hearings Panel  
Porirua City Council  
PO Box 50218  
Porirua 5240  
 

Attention: District Plan Review Hearings Administrator Via email: dpreview@poriruacity.govt.nz 

 

HEARINGS ON THE PROPOSED PORIRUA DISTRICT PLAN – HEARING STREAM 3 SUBMITTER 
REFERENCE: PAREMATA BUSINESS PARK LTD 69  

Paremata Business Park writes in relation to Hearing Stream 3, scheduled to commence on 3 
December 2021. There is only 1 submission point that relate to this hearing stream.  

Paremata Business Park agrees with the recommendations in the section 42a report relating to 
coastal hazards1. The section 42A reporting officer did accept our recommendation in part. 
Therefore, Paremata Business Park has requested not to be heard or submit evidence as part of 
hearing Stream. I do not consider that any further comments or positions need to be recorded. 
However, Paremata Business Park is available to respond to any questions the Hearings Panel 
may have.  

Should you require clarification of any matter, please contact Linda Bruwer at LB-Urban on 022 
391 8106, or by email linda@lb-urban.co.nz  

Yours sincerely 

  

Linda Bruwer 
Resource Management Planner- Sole Trader 
LB Urban 
Linda@lb-urban.co.nz 
 
 

 

 

 
1 Paragraph 184 of the section 42A Report 
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